
 
 
 

 

 

  

 
Request for information under the Freedom of Information Act – 2021.960 
Released – 5 October 2021 
 
Thank you for your email received 23 September 2021 requesting information regarding 
insourcing. 
 
Please find detailed below a summary of your request, together with our response. 
 
Summary of your original request:  

- Does the trust currently use private insourcing providers? 
- Which providers are currently used, and for what type of work are they employed 

(e.g general surgery, ophthalmology, etc)? 
- Does the trust also outsource waiting list work to private hospitals, etc? 
- What % of patients are insourced vs outsourced? 
- Please provide a list of insourcing contracts that have been awarded to insourcing 

providers within the last 5 financial years, to include the following information; 
o Contract award date 
o Contract end date 
o Name of company the contract was awarded to 
o Value of contract 
o Nature of contract (which specialism does the contract relate to, what does 

the contract cover) 
o Contact name title and contact details for the person in charge of each 

contract awarded 
 
This is not something the Kent Community Health NHS Foundation Trust does; therefore we do 
not hold any information pertinent to your request. 


